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Comments: I strongly urge the relocation of the Stibnite mine to an area that would not have such a large

environmental impact. The south fork of the salmon river is a critical habitat for many species of fish and this

mine would dirupt this habitat with stuff such as construction and other factors such as changing the temperature

of the river. This area is extremely important and we should preserve this land, not mine on it. 


